ODH Children’s Hearing/Vision Program 
 
The Ohio Department of Health (ODH), Children’s Hearing and Vision program is a program of early detection, diagnosis and treatment of children with hearing and vision problems. In addition to providing school-screening standards, the program conducts a statewide survey of hearing and vision screening programs and provides training for people who do screenings. 
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The information and links are designed to be a resource for parents, districts and programs. The agencies listed provide helpful information for families and educators of children identified with vision or hearing impairments. This directory of resources specifies the screening requirements and guidelines for school-based preschool and K-12 schools. Children who do not pass school hearing and vision screenings should be referred for follow-up care. 
The resources may also be accessed at the following links: 

· ODH Children’s Hearing and Vision Program 
· ODH Hearing Resources 
· ODH Vision Resources 
 

